New Coastline

New Coastline has been well received and is all set for another year, subscriptions are paid,
which, with the advertisements from local businesses and the remainder of last year’s
generous donation means that we can cover costs for the coming year, even with the
increase in the price of printing.

Thank you to all subscribers and to all the volunteers who deliver, without you we could not
continue.

Gill Armstrong



